
BRAZIL MISSION REPORT 

OCTOBER/2023 
Dear brothers and sisters, grace and peace! We are so thankful for your partnership! You are always in 

our prayers and together we are spreading the good news of our Lord Jesus in the city of Foz do Iguaçu.  

We are very excited with the progress of the work here. God has opened doors and the gospel has 

been preached. The theological courses are happening on Monday’s night, Wednesday’s afternoons and 

nights, Thursdays in the morning, afternoon, and evening. These classes are providing contacts and several 

personal Bible studies are taking place. We also have our English course that happens every Tuesday with 

morning, afternoon, and evening sections.  Please keep the work in your prayers and the new converts.  

The Church in Foz is growing and we are so grateful for your financial help and prayers. Partnership is 
very important and together we will do a big difference in the lives of the people. God´s blessing upon this 
work is also amazing, we are blessed. People are thirsty and willing to learn and obey the truth. The new 
brothers are already helping during the worship service. Nádia has been a blessing, like an angel sent by God 
to take care of the kids. She loves doing that and she does it with passion and excellence.  

Praise God we have an air conditioning in the building now. The temperature here is always high, so 
we needed one.  We also started a small group to help the members to grow and 
to develop friendship, please keep it in your prayers too.  

We are happy with the two families that will 
arrive in Foz to complete our team. Miguel & Danubia 
and Davi, their son; and Cristiano & Karol and Mateus 
and Rafaela, their children. They are preparing their 
move to arrive in Foz in December. They need financial 
help to move and to pay for their ticket’s expenses. If 
you can help, please send it to the Church in Lamesa.  

We are blessed to have you in our team. You 
have a great part in this mission. We hope and pray 
that you will come sometime to see the work that you have tremendously blessed. 
We love and miss you! God bless!  

       In Him, your missionaries,  
                                              Rui and Nadia Diogo 

 

 
If you are willing to help this ministry, please send your support to: 

Lamesa Church of Christ  
702 N 14th Street – Lamesa, TX - 79331-3222 Phone (806) 872-8369 or 

(806)201-0053 Mark Hackett 
 


